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7th April 2022 
Circular to Parents 

Subject-SPEA guidelines on new academic year school entry 

Dear Parents, 

Ramadan Kareem!  

I hope this email finds you well and safe. 

This is in continuation to the circular issued by Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) on the 

mandatory face to face education for all students in Sharjah private schools at the beginning of 

the new Academic session in April 2022.  

Based on the latest directive received from SPEA, a Green Pass is required on Al Hosn App for all staff 

and students aged 12 and above to join school back in the new academic year. Also, kindly note, a 

valid negative Covid-19 PCR test result taken no longer than 72 hours is required for those who have 

travelled outside UAE before joining the school. 

Kindly upload the PCR test results in the Parent portal. 

Thanking you in anticipation of your cooperation in ensuring a safe and healthy learning 
environment for our children.   
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Asma Gilani 
Principal/CEO 
 


